Planning application comment was submitted on the10 March 2023 12:35 PM

The following is a comment on application P230231/0 by Lesley Rosser

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: Having previously lived in Wormelow for.years it is positive news to see well thought out plans for
an extension to the village. This build would bring welcome revenue to The Tump, garage, shops and Post Office.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Lesley

Last name: Rosser

Postcode: Hr40sb

Address: 1 Bramley Court, Hereford, HR4 0SB

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: | would like the planners to increase the flora & fauna where

feasible.l can see they are retaining existing flora which is fantastic as too many old trees are felled without
consequence.

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=230231

Form reference: FS-Case-495544160



